
 

 

 

 

 

TERMINAL OPERATIONS FOR INDEPENDENCE DAY JULY 4TH 
AND BLOODY THURSDAY JULY 5TH 

July 3, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customer/Supplier:  
 
Please note the chart below regarding terminal operation schedules in observance of 
Independence Day July 4 and Bloody Thursday July 5, 2025: 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Evergreen Sales Representative. A 
comprehensive contact list can be found by visiting 
https://www.evergreen-shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 
 
Thank you for your business and continued support. 


